
 

 

 

 

 

14 November 2018… 

 

Time to splash out in Mickey Mouse… 

This week Friday is “water day” for our pre-

schoolers. We will be putting up sprinklers and 

water tables galore for our pupils to have a 

refreshing and exciting “Friday at the beach”. 

Here’s what we need from you to make the day a success: 

1. A costume and towel (labelled with your child’s name). Just remember that water play often 

digresses into a muddy affair, so please pack in a costume that can get dirty if you have the 

choice. If you are concerned about messing up a brand new swimming costume, please feel 

free to send your child in old clothing that can get messy and wet.  

2. A shopping packet for wet costume/clothing. 

3. Our pre-schoolers can come to school wearing civvies on Friday. As they will be changing in 

and out of their cozzies, civvies makes it easier for them to spot their own clothes in the 

melee. (And don’t worry – boys and girls do get changed in separate classrooms). 

4. Please sunscreen your child thoroughly at home. You can send further sunscreen to school 

for your child to lather on another layer before playing in the sun. Sunhats are also 

recommended (label everything please!). 

5. Barefoot is preferable.  

6. Your child is welcome to bring along SMALL water pistols, old sponges or empty syringes to 

splash other pupils, or even their teacher! 

It appears as though the weather is playing along for this fun occasion. We’re certainly looking 

forward to it.  

 

Art attack… 

Our hall is looking quite artsy with sample work from our senior primary 

pupils filling up the walls. If you get a moment, please remember to enjoy 

the hard work.  

 

 

Wrapping up our Mickey Mouse reading programme…  

This week will be the last book-bag swap for 2018! We need two 

weeks to do maintenance on our book-bags before school closes, 

so enjoy the last week of bonding over your books.  

Please remember that our local libraries do stock up on quite a 

cute variety of kiddie books. This makes for an enjoyable outing 

in the holidays if you want to stock up some books to maintain 

your special daily reading time.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewfo

rm 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform


A reminder that school closes at 12h30 for all grades from this week 

Friday until break up day (and break up day we close at 10h00). Please 

notify your transports. Grade 7 pupils may go home directly after their 

exams. If our Grade 7 pupils are walking or cycling home, please ensure 

that they have WRITTEN permission from you as parents to do so.   

 

All the best to our senior primary pupils as they start their final exams 

this week. Remember to have early nights and healthy meals – we’re rooting for you all the 

way! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Solid Foundations Staff  

011-976-5300  
admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 
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